
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/26/2011 11:30:25 AM
To: 'Fitch, Julie A.' (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Julie - we can live with the letter. Change the ending of point 1 to read, "...pension accounts". The reason for the 
change is that the $9.6 million is split between the pension trust and a SERP account ($1 MM and $8.5 MM).

Also, could we have our media rep call you (assuming you are talking with the Mercury News ?) to make sure our 
messaging is the same ?

---- Original Message-----
From: Fitch, Julie A. f mailto:iulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 10:10 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE:

Here's the draft.
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